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Ottawa, April 6th, 1932.
Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., 

McGill University,
Montreal, Que.

Dear Sir Arthur Currie;

:

I have your letter of February 16th, 
regarding the grant for Mental Hygiene, and I 
am sorry for the long delay in replying thereto, 
but the truth is I have been so driven with the 
work of Parliament that I have found it almost 
impossiole to keep pace with my daily correspondence.

The matter of health is really one for 
the Provinces, and although the Federal Government 
has been assisting during the past years, under 
present financial conditions, I cannnt hold out 
much hope of this assistance being continued to 
the same extent as formerly.

Yours faithfully,
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